
 

 
 

 

                                                    
 

TIWAHE LODGE 
 

Dear Candidate, 

 

As the Lodge Chief of Tiwahe Lodge, I would like to start by congratulating you for being selected by your fellow 

scouts to become a candidate of Scouting’s National Honor Society, the Order of the Arrow. You are now eligible to 

complete your induction and start your journey of leadership and service in the Order of the Arrow.  Your 2020 induction 

weekends are:  

 

1-3 May @ Balboa:  Chapters Hadaazli-To, Shash-Tsoh, & Bitani/Chippewa  

8-10 May @ MSR:   Chapters Naabaahii, Kah-shinni & Elauwit 

5-7 June @ MSR:     Chapters Yim Ma Yiap, Pischk, & Inyawaa 

21-23 Aug @ MSR:  Lodge Ordeal 

 

The induction weekend begins with registration between 5:30-7:00 on Friday night, and concludes at 10:00 A.M. on 

Sunday morning. 

 

For the induction weekend you will need:  

 

● Field Uniform    Change of clean clothes 

● Sleeping Bag    Tent for your induction 

● Sleeping Pad    Heavy Footwear (Boots) 

● Ground Cloth/Tarp   Work Pants (Jeans)  

● Rain Gear/Poncho   Work Shirt  

● Toiletries/Medications   Work Gloves 

● Water Bottle 

 

The cost for the induction weekend will be $55 which includes an Order of the Arrow Sash, Lodge Flap, Brotherhood Sash, 

Lodge Dues for one year, and food throughout the weekend.  

 

Registration for this event can be completed here at: Hawkpower.weebly.com and clicking the registration link. 

 

Your Chapter will also be hosting a “OA Welcome Session”, which we strongly recommend you and your parents 

attend.  

 

A candidate must attend an induction weekend within one year of being elected. If you do not, you must be 

elected again to regain candidate status. 

 

Once again, I congratulate you on your election in the Order of the Arrow. I can’t wait to see you complete the first 

steps of your journey by attending the “OA Welcome Session” and induction weekend!   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Tiwahe Lodge Adviser or your chapter leadership. Again, 

congratulations and we look forward to welcoming you! 

 

 

Yours in Friendship, 

Logan Vossler 

Tiwahe Lodge Chief 

ljvscout709@gmail.com  

Kevin Burg 

Tiwahe Lodge Adviser 

burgfmfscw@yahoo.com 

760-715-2141  

mailto:burgfmfscw@yahoo.com

